
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Program Cost: $2,395. Funding 
opportunities available for in-state 
residents.  
 
Credit: 3 credit hours for PSCI 
4340: Special Topics in American 
Politics or PSCI 4393: Experiential 
Learning 
 
Seminar Dates:  
January 13 - January 21, 2025 

Take the Next Step 
Get an insider’s view of the 
American political process in the 
days leading up to the presidential 
inauguration.  
 
You’ll interact with political and 
media insiders who had a front seat 
to the election, learn about their 
diverse career paths, and explore 
government agencies, think tanks 
and media outlets in the nation’s 
capital. 
 
Attend the info session on October 
1st during X-period in Irby 216 or 
contact Dr. Mark Mullenbach 
(markm@uca.edu) or Dr. Bailey 
Fairbanks (bfairbanks@uca.edu) for 
more info.  

Visit twc.edu/inauguration or scan 
to learn more! 
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